
 

 BIRLA HIGH SCHOOL-MUKUNDAPUR 

 
 

Transport Admission 

 

Admission for availing the transport facility for the academic session 

2019-20 for new students will commence from 07-03-2019 onwards at 

the Transport Office at Birla High School –Mukundapur, 457, 

Barakhola Road, Kolkata – 700099, between 8 am to 1 pm (Monday to 

Friday). 

Parents are requested to come with:  

a) 2 nos. of Stamp Size Photos of your ward,   

b) Three months transport fees in the form of Cheque drawn in 

favour of“URBAN   PARIBAHAN   SERVICES  PVT.  LTD. (For 

transport fees please refer route details) 

c) School admission details. 

For any queries regarding the transport admission please contact Mr. 

Bhuban Sen (7595064684) and Mr. Sourav Ch Nath (7595064683).   

 


